
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Please call the 

Carers Hub on  

0115 8248 824 

for further 

information and 

to secure your 

place 

‘Virtual’ session takes place on 
Wednesday 12th August 2020 

from 1.00pm 
Places are limited and must be booked in advance 

(session via MS Teams, suitable equipment required) 


